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For the second year in a row Lorton didn’t hold a 4th of July parade. This 

year is was because the city didn’t file the parade application in time to 

schedule the county police services. 

The Base, however, did make timely reservations and held our fifth annual 

informal dining out at Neighbor’s Restaurant in Vienna VA. We also viewed 

a number of the Silent Service TV show episodes. 


